
 

Forms are located on 
Employee Portal or 
Human Resources 
Department. 

Employee completes 
Chiropractic Form  
once a month. 

Submission of adequate 
documentation, 
including receipts,  
is required before 
reimbursement is made. 
 

 

Chiropractic 
Benefit 
 

Chiropractic Services are available at  
a reduced copay through the City of 
Marinette for covered employees. 

Effective January 1, 2023 – December 31, 2023 | See Human Resources for more information. 

The City shall reimburse the employee for the cost 
of Chiropractic Care up to $35 per visit, for a 

maximum of 10 visits per year.  
Benefits must be rendered by a chiropractor. 
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